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CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701

Public Works Department

Engineering Services Division
300 Sixth Street

Telephone: (605) 3944154 FAX: (605) 355-3083

July 31, 2009 Web: www.rcgov.org

To: City of Rapid City Growth Management Department

From:David L. Johnson, PE QQ/

Project Engineer

Re: Rapid River Subdivision Sanitary Sewer Extension
#3506-1587

Engineering Services is requesting a review by the city Planning Commission of the above
referenced project which will provide an extension of the municipal sanitary sewer system.

Upon completion, this project will allow for sewer service to be provided to 2020 Jackson
Boulevard in accordance with current city standards and permit abandonment of the existing non-
compliant and failing service to that property. The project will also facilitate future extension of
public sewer to the east which would allow service connections to several properties on the east
side of Jackson Boulevard to be accomplished in accordance with current city specifications.
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